
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Angeles National Forest Recreation Multi-Cultural Visitor Reception 

/Recreation Area & Trail Signage in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Amigos de los Rios, located at: 

 

908 E Altadena Dr. 

Altadena, CA 91001 

 

The funding would be used to produce multi-cultural visitor reception trail safety, wayfinding, 

and interpretive signage for key locations within the Angeles National Forest. The project will 

produce and install a new conservation education signage system at recreation sites to ensure 

consistent information is share with visitors in an inclusive manner.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


